Dear Parents,
A final newsletter to wish everyone a Merry Christmas.

We have had lots of Christmas fun throughout December from Christmas activities in class to a
delicious Christmas lunch with Christmas Jumpers and lots of Christmas songs along the way. A
video of some of the events will be added to the school’s Facebook page today. Please take a
minute to follow the page for updates on activities taking place in school.

I wanted to celebrate the fantastic job the Foundation Stage and Year 6 did at the Nativity Ser-
vice in Church, as well as the lovely singing from the choir. Thank you to the teachers for the
hard work sorting costumes and rehearsing lines. It was great to see so many families and
members of the community join us for the evening event despite the weather. Thank you to the
PTA for their support around all Christmas things from the mulled wine to gifts for the children
and helping Santa with his visit.

On a sadder note, Miss Giles is set to move on to a new role in a larger school in March. We
have therefore started advertising for a new School Business Manager. If you know of anyone
who might be interested, details of the role can be found on the school website.

In January we have some small changes to timetables including:

. Year 1&2 PE Monday and Tuesday
. Forest School for FSU and Years 3&4 on Wednesdays
° Swimming for Years 3&4 and Y5&6 on Thursdays

Finally, a reminder for parents that children can be collected from school after the Nativity. This
should be from around 2:30 and there will be NO CAST running today.

We have also put some books on the playground that are not needed at school. Please take any
you would like before they are donated to local charity shops.

Wishing you all a restful Christmas and a Happy New Year!

We all look forward to seeing you on the 6th of January.

Nadia Gosling




